
EDITORIAL

Alan Polansky of Northern Illinois University is our new Associate Editor

for Statistics. Alan is an experienced referee referee of statistics papers. In

order to serve a broader audience, we have established an Associate Editor-

ship in Applied Mathematics. Weiming Cao of the University of Texas at

San Antonio is our first Associate Editor for Applied Mathematics. Weim-

ing has extensive experience refereeing articles in applied mathematics. I

have replaced Ted Mahavier who had graciously served as the Interim Co-

ordinating Editor.

The MJMS belongs to you, our readers. The MJMS wants to respond

to your needs. Please drop me an email telling me of additional fields for

which we should have an Associate Editor. Is there a mathematical field

which is not covered by other journals? Maybe you know of a brand-new

field for which there is not yet a dedicated journal. Send me your ideas.

We need to get out the word about the MJMS. Our flyer was inserted in

packets received by attendees of the AMS meeting in January in Atlanta.

We want your ideas about getting our message out. Again, please contact

me by email. This is your journal.

Sam Creswell

Coordinating Editor

SamHCreswell@gmail.com
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